
Dear Partner, 

 

We are glad to inform you that we have launched two actions in order to manage Erasmus 

Teaching and Administrative Staff mobilities for 2022/23.  

We would very much appreciate if you could share this information with your colleagues 

interested in visiting our Faculty (either under Teaching or Administrative Erasmus Staff 

mobility).  

 

Academic Offer for Visiting Teachers: 

 -      List of Bachelor Courses: http://sl.ugr.es/0cH9  

 -      Educación Abierta: http://sl.ugr.es/0cH8 

 

Administrative Staff Training Week: 

 -      Welcome message: http://sl.ugr.es/0cH6 

 -      STW Programme: http://sl.ugr.es/0cH7 

 

We wish you a splendid summer vacation. 

Yours sincerely. 
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